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TO  PLANNING POLICY & PROGRAMMES WARRINGTON BOROUGH COUNCIL NEW TOWN 
HOUSE BUTTERMARKET STREET WARRINGTON WA1 2NH 

FROM EILEEN PRIESTNER 
WARRINGTON 

The 2019 local plan is unsound and loss of green belt land between villages of Higher 
Walton and Moore for 1,600 houses with community centre and school is unjustified and 
unnecessary. 

Despite many sensible objections and alternatives related to the earlier local plan in 2017 
the Council does not appear to have listened or given serious consideration to the genuine 
concerns of those who responded during the consultation period. I can only hope that the 
plan has to go to a public enquiry and that eventually common sense will prevail. 

Sorry, I have never been one for stifling ambition but this latest plan, like the previous one, 
is over the top and cannot be delivered for those who are probably looking at CITY status 
sometime in the future !!! 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Eileen Priestner 




